
From: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/25/2015 1:59:11 PM
Subject: Automatic reply: Gov. Nikki Haley: “They just ran up the credit card debt and reversed 

everything we've been doing”

 Thank you for your e-mail.  Christian Soura is serving in another capacity; if you are trying to reach him regarding the Executive Budget or any

other Governor's Office matters, please contact Josh Baker at joshbaker@gov.sc.gov or 803.734.2100.  Thanks.
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